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Year 6 - Relationships and Sex Education 

CRC Article 24: All children have the right to be healthy. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

During this Half-Term, the children in Year 6 will be learning about changes that happen to the 

body as they grow up. They will explore changes in their feelings as they reach puberty. 

Conception and contraception will be discussed at an age-appropriate level.  

The information may prompt questions that you will want to answer, as you know best the level of 

maturity that your child has reached. Any questions asked of us will be answered honestly and 

discreetly. Please refer to our “Personal, Social, Health and Economic Policy, incorporating 

Relationships Education (including Relationships and Sex Education)” if you would like further 

information. This can be found on our website. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:  

Miss Begum, Mr. Wilcox or Mrs. Slattery at school.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

J. Slattery 

Mrs. J. Slattery 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 


